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We have the best voting system in the country (world?).  Why we would even 

consider changing it is mind-boggling.  I look forward to spending an afternoon a 

week or so before each election and leisurely perusing the wonderful Voter Guide 

published by the state and making educated decisions on the candidates and ballot 

measures.  No traffic, no lines, no wasting energy or fuel to travel to a voting site.  

And it has been proven that there is virtually zero fraud with Oregon's voting system, 

so why mess with it?  "If it ain't broke, don't fix it"!  This measure appears on the 

surface to be an effort to suppress voting, making it more difficult for many people to 

vote.  Those who work on that day or who don't drive or live far away from voting 

locations would understandably be less inclined to vote.  There is absolutely no 

reason for this bill to go any further.  Thank you for listening. 


